10 DOWNING STREET

From the Principal Private Secretary 29 September 1980

Dows ety

SOUTH AFRICA:
PROPOSED EXTENSION OF UN ARMS EMBARGO

The Prime Minister has seen your Secretary
of State's minute of 25 September about the
possible extension of the United Nations arms
embargo against South Africa.

She proposes not to take this issue any
further for the time being but to wait and see
how matters dev elop in New York.

I am sending copies of this letter to the
Private Secretaries to other members of OD, to
Ian Ellison (D/Industry), Julian West (D/Energy)
and David Wright (Cabinet Office).

Stuart Hampson, Esq.,
Department of Trade.
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